Greetings Gator Families! 10-3-16

This is Teresa Caswell, Principal at Alston Ridge Elementary School, and | am calling to give you our
weekly update. This information will also be posted on our website. As always, we appreciate your
partnership and support.

First and foremost — Happy Track out Track 4 students! We hope you have a safe and relaxing break!

Parents, please remember that transportation changes need to be in writing, sent in with your student.
This is for your student’s safety. Calls to the office cannot be validated and emails are not guaranteed to
be opened by the teacher in time as emails are often opened after the conclusion of the school day.
Additionally, please remember that only students living in the walk zone can be dismissed as walkers.
Especially important is to refrain from picking up or dropping off students on Green Level Church road.
This is a serious safety concern and illegal to do as well. We are asking Cary Police to support our
crosswalk and resume monitoring the area. Thank you!

Reminder that the next Tennis and Golf programs begin tomorrow and Wednesday, respectfully.
Registration information can be found on the front page of our website.

Finally, join us and the Alston Ridge PTA Wednesday October 12" from 5-8pm for our family spirit night
at Tijanana Flats and Menchies. A portion of the proceeds benefits our school.

| am looking forward to another wonderful week at Alston Ridge. Please let me know if | can help you
in any way.



